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Recovered Electric Scooters:

UCIPD recovered ten electric scooters on February 14, 2023. UCIPD is trying to reunite the
electric scooters with their owners. If you've recently had your electric scooter stolen, please
contact UCIPD at 949-824-7187 to claim your electric scooter. 

Register your electric bicycle, electric scooter, and bicycles with 529 Garage here. 

Help fight crime by reporting suspicious activity to UCIPD immediately - race, gender, and
religious affiliation are not considered suspicious.


Sincerely,


Liz Griffin
Chief 
UCI Police Department

Police Department
410 East Peltason Drive | Irvine, CA 92697-4900 | police.uci.edu

https://www.project529.com/garage/organizations/uci/landing
https://police.uci.edu/
https://police.uci.edu/
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